
 

 

COVID 19 UPDATE. 

As you are all aware it is the intention of Government that schools will reopen over the next number 

of weeks. 

Equestrian Interschools, being a school sport, is awaiting schools’ policy with regard to sporting 

activities and sporting competitions. Once that is available Equestrian Interschools Ireland will be 

able to assess when it will be possible to commence activities.  

When that happens, a return to Interschools competitions will be done in the context of HSE 

guidelines and will follow HSI Covid protocols in relation to equestrian sport and also schools’ 

protocols in relation to schools’ sport activities.  

The committee will do everything within their power to assist all members return to Interschools 
Activities in a safe, fun and enjoyable manner as soon as we are permitted to do so. We hope to have 
further clarity over the next number of weeks and will issue a further update. 

In the meantime, please stay safe.  


